
PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 

For those of you that have missed our last three 
state meetings, two at San Luis Obispo and last 
May at San Diego, you now have a chance to attend 
the next one right here in Northern California. 
It was the feeling of the membership, that they 
would like the May 1984 meeting in the beautiful 
Carmel area. The Carmel area provides the champ-
ionship golf courses for the men plus, the gift 
shops for the ladies to visit. At the present 
time, a tentative date of Sunday, May 20th, 1984 
has been set for the educational session and the 
golf tournament Monday, May 21st, 1984, ail at 

Rancho Canada Golf Course. The Holiday Inn of Carmel, which is a short 
distance away, has reserved 75 rooms for our group. As the arrangements 
solidify, ail the information, times, speakers, and costs will be dis-
tributed to the entire state membership. 

I would like to thank the other superintendents who volunteered their 
facilities for this function. As this yearly meeting continues, it will 
move around the state giving ail interested parties a chance to host this 
event. Please note this date on your calender for a great weekend of 
food, éducation, and social activities. 

BOB FORD 

meetings 
OCTOBER 11 llth ANNUAL NCTC IRRIGATION SEMINAR - Tuesday, The Blue 

Dolphin, Foot of Marina Blvd., San Leandro 

NOVEMBER 10 Stanford GC, Palo Alto 

DECEMBER 2 Rancho Canada GC, Carmel (Christmas Party) 

JANUARY 13 Green Valley CC, Suisun 

MAY 20 - 21 Calif. Golf Course Superintendents Association annual State Meeting Rancho Canada, Carmel 
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Some advanced information on the 55th International Turfgrass Conférence 
& Show - Jan. 28th - Feb. 3rd, 1984 in Las Vegas within 
this newsletter. 




